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This bill will reduce the current limits on renting in cities and towns across the state and will have a 

positive effect on the housing crisis in Rhode Island. It will also provide badly needed housing for URI 

students. 
 

Paying an already expensive rent between three people instead of five is simply unattainable for college 

students! Living off campus is part of the URI experience and I hope future students will have the same 

opportunity I did to live with their best friends and create memories they’ll cherish forever.  

 

Thank you,  

Jessie of 23 Glendale Rd, Narragansett  

 


